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7.1. Implementation of IPC in the human sector 
7.1.3. Peer-to-peer (P2P) exchange programme 

 
Dear colleagues, 
 
Since the end of 2024, the European Committee on Infection Control (EUCIC) is collaborating with the Statens 
Serum Institute (SSI, Denmark) on the Work Package 7 in Joint Action Antimicrobial Resistance and 
Healthcare-Associated Infections 2 (EU-JAMRAI 2) launched in February 2024. The aim of the subtask 7.1.3. 
is to establish a peer-to-peer (P2P) exchange programme and developing mentorship and observership 
programme for the three coming years.  
 
As a first step in this collaboration, we are excited to introduce a new initiative with quarterly webinars 
addressing essential topics in infection prevention and control (IPC). This initiative aims to provide valuable 
insights in partnership with key groups working in this field. 
 
The first webinar is organized in collaboration with the European study group for nosocomial infection (ESGNI) 
and Healthcare Infection Society (HIS). 
 
Signature EUCIC/SSI 
 

Title: Controlling Outbreaks in Healthcare: The Role of Environmental Hygiene 
 
Date: Friday, March 7th, 2025, Time: 13:00-14:00 CET 
Join via Zoom: 
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/83414523490?pwd=k7OkAsFXEe9FUrKwcFq8lYPETVaNbG.1 
 
13:00-13:05: Introduction 

   
Prof Nico MUTTERS- EUCIC Chair –Germany 

  
Session Chairs 

   
Dr. Anne Kjerulf – SSI/EU-JAMRAI-2 - Danemark 

  
Dr Cansu CIMEN VAN DIJCK – ESGNI - Netherland 

 
13:05-14:00: Line Up 

   

Why Conduct Environmental Sampling? Key Reasons and Insights (20 min) 
Prof Hilary HUMPHREYS – Ireland 

  

Ensuring Environmental Hygiene in outbreaks: Key Practices and Benefits (20 min) 
Prof. Stephanie DANCER – UK 

 
Discussion 
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